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TRUNK OR TREAT EVENT 
 

Fruitland Township is excited to host it’s first annual spooktacular Trunk or Treat event in the 
spirit of Halloween. The event aims to bring together the community for an evening of fun, 
laughter, and safe trick or treating for all ages. 
 

Event Details: 
Date: Saturday, October 28, 2023 
Time: 6:00-8:00p.m. 
Location: 4545 Nestrom Road 

What is Trunk or Treat? 
Trunk or Treat is a modern take on traditional Halloween trick or treating. Participants 
decorate their vehicles (trunks) in creative and spooky themes and park them in a designated 
area. Children and families then walk from car to car, collecting candies and treats. It’s a 
fantastic opportunity for the community engagement and a chance to showcase your 
organization’s creativity and commitment to making the holiday season enjoyable for 
everyone. 

Featured activities include: 
-Trunk or Treating 
-Photo booth 
-Spooky story time 
-Halloween Craft 

How to get involved: 
Participating in the Trunk or Treat event is easy! Simply follow these steps: 
-Donate to this year’s event 
-Volunteer 
-Visit the link below to participate in this year’s event by decorating your vehicle in a family 
friendly, Halloween themed manner. Bring individually wrapped candy to give away.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdslZtDrH6Xf6iKw_bu_GS1SErEt6wNa8sMT8Ul
ZwKBAjIWmw/viewform 
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Contact information 
Lynn Knopf – 231-215-2235  
minnow_bait@yahoo.com 
 
Katy Bradford – 574-549-4493 
katybradford22@gmail.com 

2023 Trunk or Treat Committee Members 
Lynn Knopf, Katy Bradford, Lori Lundell, Elise Butler, Patricia Whitener 

 

NOTICE 
FRUITLAND TOWNSHIP CEMETERY 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that all summer decorations from grave sites within the Fruitland 
Township Cemetery, located at the intersection of Bard and Lorenson Roads, must be 
removed no later than October 6, 2023 for fall maintenance, according to Fruitland Township 
Regulatory Ordinance R7 Section 7.05.  Decorations and plants that are not removed will be 
removed by the Fruitland Township maintenance personnel.  Winter decorations of burial 
spaces shall be placed after November 30, 2023 and removed no later than April 15, 2024 for 
spring maintenance. 
 
You can view the cemetery ordinance at: https://fruitlandmi.gov/cemetery/   
 
If you have questions about removed items, please contact the Fruitland Township Hall 
during regular business hours. 
 
Breann Fagan 
Clerk 

 


